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Comments: I am opposed to any proposal that would allow snowmobile travel in what has been deemed

proposed wilderness. This includes both the Hoodoo Pass area, and the area further South around Rhodes

Peak. I spend a lot of time along the state line, and I know how poorly this population of mountain goats is doing.

I worry that this proposed winter travel would be the straw that breaks the camels back in this population. 

 

Thank you. 


